
  
   

 

19 December 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Consent Talks – Wednesday 9 January 2019 
 
The issue of consent has been raised by students in Years 10 - 12 and we do feel the need to 
increase a real awareness and understanding of its meaning to empower the students to manage 
their relationships successfully and safely.  To this end we have invited outside speakers in to 
speak to the students in Years 10 and 11 here at Bishop Wordsworth’s School and the same talk 
will be delivered to Year 10 and 11 girls at South Wilts Grammar School. This workshop will take 
place on Wednesday 9 January 2019 during periods 3 and 4.  Students in Year 12 will receive a 
joint session at South Wilts during periods 5 and 6. 
 
The PSHE events that your son will attend during the year do carry a significant cost and further to 
the letter from Dr Smallwood dated 26 November, we would be grateful if you could make one 
payment to cover all the talks your son will attend during the year if you feel that you are able to 
contribute.  As you are aware, the Dependency talks have already taken place and the Mental 
Health talks for Years 10 and 12 will be held in the Summer term. 

 

Year Group PSHE Talk Voluntary Contribution 

10 Dependency – Managing Screen Time 
Consent 
Mental Health 

£7 

11 Consent £3 

12 Dependency – Facts about Alcohol and Drugs 
Consent 
Mental Health 

£7 

 

PAYMENT 

Online: Via www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  

 

Please contact the appropriate School Office if you have any queries regarding the Consent talks. 

Yours sincerely 

                                    

Mrs M J Jenner    Mr A J Endersby    
Head of Middle School   Head of Sixth Form - Year 12 
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